
2015 Travelling Fellow to USA 
 
 

The American Society of Colon and Rectal Surgeons have invited the Association of 
Coloproctology of GB and Ireland and the Section of Coloproctology of the Royal 
Society of Medicine to send a Travelling Fellow to their meeting in Boston, MA from 
30th May – 3rd June 2015. The Fellow will attend one or more centres and attend the 
meeting itself where he/she will be expected to present a paper.  The Association of 
Coloproctology of GB & Ireland will fund travelling expenses to the USA and back 
while the American Society will fund expenses in the USA.     
 
 
The successful applicant will: 

 Be committed to a career in colorectal surgery. 
 

 Have obtained a CCST or equivalent within 5 years or less of deadline for 
applications.  
 

 Be a member of the Association of Coloproctology of GB and Ireland Or be a 
member of the Royal Society of Medicine Section of Coloproctology. 
 

 
Applications should comprise: 

 A curriculum vitae. 
 

 A small paragraph explaining why the applicant wishes to travel to the USA and 
how they feel they will be able to fill the role of ambassador for the ACPGBI in 
the USA.  
 

 An abstract(s) of paper(s) to be presented to the ASCRS meeting. 
 

 The names of two referees.  References will be taken up prior to the interview. 
 

 The name of the centres that the candidate would like to visit. This is not 
mandatory and could be left to the American Society. 

 
 

Closing Date for Applications: 5 pm on Monday, 1st December 
2014  
 
 
Applications should be sent (email, post or fax) to: 
Anne O’Mara 
Administrator 
The Association of Coloproctology of Great Britain and Ireland 
@ The Royal College of Surgeons of England 
35-43 Lincoln’s Inn Fields, London   
WC2A 3PE 
 
Tel: 020 7973 0373   
Fax: 020 7430 9235     
E-mail: admin@acpgbi.org.uk 


